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Sharon Craig

From: Longridge Town Council <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 February 2021 10:54
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2021/0070 - The Stables, Chaigley Road

Categories: Yellow Category

⚠ External Email  
This Email Originated Outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt please contact helpdesk@ribblevalley.gov.uk  

Longridge Town Council  object to the above planning application with the following reasons: 
 

 It is outside of the settlement boundary 
 

 There could be drainage issue 
 

 If allowed it could lead to infill between Rock House and the boundary 
 
 
The previous planning application 3/2018/0507 and 3/2017/1100 had the same grounds for objection. 
 
  
 
 
Andrea Pownall 
Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
 

 
 
T: 01772 782461 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
P: Longridge Town Council, Council Offices, The Station Building, Berry Lane, Longridge PR3 3JP 
 
 


